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A Bill

Thank you for your letter of 22 October following the submission of a petition from Aberporth
Community Council about the speed limit on the A487 through the village of Blaenporth.

Guidance on the setting of speed limits in Wales is currently provided by The Setting of
Speed Limits in Wales Guidelines. The Welsh Government has an objective to complete a
review of speed limits on the trunk road network in Wales for which it is directly responsible
by 2014.

| can confirm that the speed limit at Blaenporth will be reviewed as part of the review of all
trunk road speed limits and we hope to complete this by the end of the current financial
year. Any changes identified from the review will then require the agreement of the Welsh
Government and the relevant Police Authority before they can be introduced.
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